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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2017-12-11-032

TO . ALL PRESIDENTS OF:
COMPONENT SOCIETIES
SPECIALTY DIVISIONS
SUB SPECIALTY SOCIETIES
AFFILIATE SOCIETIES

DATE . DECEMBER 11, 2017

SUBJECT : PMA STATEMENT ON THE DENGUE VACCINE

Please be informed that during the Board meeting last December 9, 2017, the
Board of Governors has approved to release PMA’s statement on the Dengue
Vaccine controversy. Likewise, statements/communications from other

organizations are included in this memo.

Kindly disseminiite this information to your members for their perusal.
Thank you.

Very truly yours,

BE]%‘O P. ATIENZA, MD
PMA Secretary-General

cc: Board of Governors
file




